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January 24, 1994

Joan Graham
Rt. 2 Box 258
Homer, LA 71040 ,

,

Chief, Enrichment Branch
Fuel Cycle Safety, ONMSS
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

i

Dear Sir:

I am a life long native of Homer, Louisiana, who is cone.arned about
the welfare for all. I welcome the Uranium Enrichment plant to
Claiborne Parish bringing jobs to this area and promoting growth to

town rather than it staying at a stand still.our
I
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April '93 I had the opportunity to tour a uranium pellet operated

! power Diant in Waterfront, LA. My findings were pleasing on its
cleanliness and safety operating record. Even though, the

Enricnment Diant is a different step in the overall process. I
believe with mocern technology, highly trained and skilled workers
this olant will operate safely. ,

I am looking forward to the building of the Enrichment plant.
Sincerely,

pk%
Joan Graham
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